
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1024 
 

Asked on 13 October 2022 
 
 

MR R STEVENS ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise (a) when the Director General was provided with the Centenary Bridge 
Duplication Tender Assessment Report and (b) when the report was provided to the Minister’s 
office? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mermaid Beach for the question. 
 
The tender assessment process is an internal process to the Department of Transport and Main 
Roads. This process does not require the report to be sent to either the Director-General, or my 
office for approval.   
 
Once the tender recommendation report has been prepared, it is reviewed and endorsed by a 
third-party independent probity advisor, as per the Transport Infrastructure Project Delivery 
System.  
 
 


